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First name: Rick

Last name: Snyder

Organization: Lemhi County Commissioners

Title: Rick Snyder

Comments: Dear Mr. Mark:

 

The Lemhi County Board of County Commissioners position is that no additional acres of the Salmon/Challis

National Forest be recommended for Wilderness or Wild and Scenic Rivers designation and that the historical

use that is presently available continue with no further restrictions.

 

As outlined in the Lemhi County Comprehensive Plan we have adopted a multiple use policy for public lands

within Lemhi County. Economic Development is directly associated with access to these public lands.

 

Attached is a copy of the resolution adopted by the Idaho Association of Counties Public Lands Committee which

we supported at the committee meeting on February 5, 2019.

 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

 

Respectfully yours,

 

Lemhi County of Board of Commissioners.


